56 Sukhumwit 39, Bangkok
23 February 1993
Dear Prof. Sakakibara;

[t's been quite some time since L have heard from you. I do
hope that all has gone well with you and your family during this
time. Last year I celebrated my eightieth birthday and my wife,

Ladda, celebrated her sixth cycle birthday as well.

My son, Dr. Kulthorn Silapabafileng, will be in Tokyo for an
official duty from 10-17 March 1993, and he intends to pay you
a visit during this period. He also plans to visit Mrs. Sato and
Mrs. Chitako, but he does not have their addresses. I therefore
would appreciate very much if you could provide him with their
telephone numbers so that he could contact them while staying

in Tokyo.

I would 1ike to take this opportunity to thank you and also
1ike to convey my very best wishes to you and your wife and the
rest of your family. I wish you all good health and prosperity

always.

Sincerely yours,

Prasidh Silapabanleng



